
 

Delburne Centralized School 

Weekly Update 

June 26, 2025 

ADMIN MESSAGE 
As we come to the end of an amazing school year, we want to take a moment to thank all of you for 
everything you have done to support our school. Whether you supported students at school events, 
helped out in the classroom, delivered hot lunches, provided your voice at Parent Council meetings, or 
worked alongside our teachers to support your child, your involvement has meant so much.  

We also want to thank our amazing staff at DCS. Day in and day out, they go above and beyond to 
make sure every student is supported both in academics and in overall wellness. The relationships they 
build and the care they show make such a difference, and we are so proud of the team we have here. 

Thank you all for sharing your children with us each day. We wish you all a relaxing summer break filled 
with lots of great memories!! 
 
 ~Mrs. Pennock and Mrs. Simpson 
 

ANNUAL RE-ENROLLMENT AND CONSENTS 
When Mid August rolls around our school division will be sending you an email to fill in your “Annual 
Re-Enrollment and Consents” for the 2025-2026 School  year.  The form will need to be 
completed and submitted prior to the start of the school year.  
 
The form will ensure your registration and certain consents for the upcoming school year. 
 
In the form the consents include a Walking field trip, and Technology consents that have to be 
completed every year before your child can participate in these activities.  
 
Please do not create a new registration, we will send you the form when it becomes available. 
This is for all active K to 12 students. 
 

HOT LUNCH DRIVERS NEEDED 
We are looking for someone to pick up hot lunches from McDonalds, Opa & Edo for the 2025-2026 
school year. If you are interested please contact Leslie at lraniseth@cesd73.ca 
 

VOLLEYBALL INFORMATION 
● Senior High Girls Volleyball Tryouts: August 25, 26, and 27th from 3:00 - 5:00 p.m. 
● Senior High Boys Volleyball: Practices will begin on September 4th  
● Junior High Girls Volleyball Tryouts: September 3 and 5 3:30 - 5:00 p.m. 
● Junior High Boys Volleyball Tryouts: September 3 and 5 
● Junior Varsity Girls Volleyball will begin practices on September 3rd 

 
 
 



 

Delburne Centralized School 
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FIRST DAY BACK FOR ALL STUDENTS 
We look forward to welcoming students back to school on Tuesday, September 2nd. Our doors open at 
8:25 a.m. and class begins at 8:40 a.m.  
 

ON THE CALENDAR 
 


